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F A C T    S H E E T 

 
The Federal Bar Foundation is the § 501(c)(3) charitable foundation affiliated with the Federal 
Bar Council. Foundation funds support the operations of the Council and various law-related 
projects of particular interest to members of the judiciary and the bar, including: 
 

* Providing support for the Justice Resource Center, which brings close to 1,000 
students from underserved school districts into federal courthouses each year. 
 
* Providing support to the Immigrant Justice Corps, which provides critical legal services 
to a traditionally underserved and at-risk population.  
 
* Providing needs-based grants to interns at the U.S. Attorney’s Offices. 
 
* Providing needs-based grants to interns at the Federal Defenders Services – a new 
initiative kicking off in 2022. 
 
* Providing critical support to the Second Circuit’s Justice For All Courts and the 
Community civics education initiative, through grants for Law Day activities for students 
and the Teachers Institute – a new initiative in 2022 in memory of the late Chief 
Judge Robert A. Katzmann, who helped establish the JFA program. 
 
* Supporting the FBC and its programs, which enables the FBC to provide free CLE and 
other benefits to its members. 
 

The Foundation relies exclusively on contributions from individual members of the Council and 
their law firms.   
 
The Foundation’s fiscal year ends on August 31 each year.  Accordingly, its principal fundraising 
period is June through August. 
 


